

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

16th October 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,

Design a Christmas Card Project

Pupils have been invited to take part in a 'Design a Christmas Card Project' as a school activity this year. There are cards or adhesive labels of your child/ren's work available to order; details of prices and payment options are listed on the attached order form.

If you would like additional copies of the order form, please do not hesitate to ask. Please return your forms to the office with orders by <u>Friday 20 October 2017</u> ready to be submitted and with the hope of them being with you for the beginning of December.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher







